ARY

August 28th, 1939,

8/8 "GYOKO MARU™

Dear Sirs,

We beg to state with regret that the above ship
which had been classed with your Society for so long with
your good Supervision, and which has also been classed with
B.C., has, owing to our certain circumstances, now been decided
to be discontinued and remain classed with B.C. only. sguch
being the circumstances, we should like to €xpress our thanks
for your past patronage and help and also your necessary
undertaking with your head office for this matter and obliige,

Yours faithfully,
YAMASHITA KISEN K.K.

N.B. Society's Cclassification certificates will be returned

when received from the ship.
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